## Law Office of Richard A. Finnigan 2112 Black Lake Blvd. SW Olympia, Washington 98512

Richard A. Finnigan (360) 956-7001 rickfinn@localaccess.com Candace Shofstall
Legal Assistant
(360) 753-7012
candaces@localaccess.com

September 5, 2018

## **VIA E-FILING**

Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:

Iliad Water Company, LLC – Docket UW-161155

Dear Mr. Johnson:

The purpose of this letter is to request an extension of the date to file a general rate increase. As set out in the order in Docket UW-161155, Iliad Water Company, LLC ("Iliad") was to file a general rate case with an effective date fifteen months after the date it revises its tariff to include thirteen previously unregulated water systems. Iliad was operating under a misunderstanding, thinking it had to run fifteen months of data before it filed its general rate increase. It now understands that it should have filed a general rate increase within an effective date of September 1, 2018.

Iliad is working on preparing the general rate increase and expects to be able to file by October 1, 2018, for an effective date of November 1, 2018.

This letter requests the extension of the filing date as set out in UW-161155 Order 02 be extended to a filing having an effective date of November 1, 2018.

RICHARD A. FINNIGAN

RAF/cs

cc: Client (via e-mail)